Shelley George

Subject: FW: [External] Ltr of Resignation-Animal Shelter Advisory Board

From: Matt McGee

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 10:14 AM

To: Shelley George <sgeorge@cityofallen.org>

Subject: Ltr of Resignation-Animal Shelter Advisory Board

It is with regret that | submit my Letter of Resignation for the Animal Shelter Advisory Board effective November 1st
2018.

We have sold our home and are moving out of Allen for a year or two. Our future plans have us coming back to this
great city and | am thankful for the opportunity to have served the City of Allen.

Please let me know any additional action or information that may be required of me. Thank you for all of your assistance
and support during these years.

Matt McGee



